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No questions were received before the Meeting.  

 

During the Annual General Meeting a comment was received through the chat function 

available to the shareholders and the Chairman asked the Company Secretary to provide 

reply on behalf of the Board of Directors. 

 

 

Q1.  Every year the shareholders request that the Company issues shares for the benefit of 

the shareholders and the trading of the Company’s shares on the Malta Stock Exchange. 

We note that this does not affect the Company, nonetheless we are convinced that if 

there is an increase in the number of Farsons shares, which currently have the highest 

price on the Malta Stock Exchange, the benefits of the shareholders will increase. We 

thank you and wish you the best for the future. 

 

The Company addressed the requests of the shareholders with respect to this suggestion. 

During this Annual General Meeting the Directors are proposing a bonus share to be 

issued for every five shares that the shareholders hold in the Company. As such, the 

shareholders will benefit from six million (6,000,000) new shares and may have the 

benefit of increasing the trading of the Company’s shares on the Malta Stock Exchange  

 

 


